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LET'S GO Names Ed Mullin as New Executive Director

Baltimore technology veteran brings decades of software development and STEM 
education experience to leadership role

BALTIMORE, MD – June 23, 2025 – LET'S GO today announced the appointment of Ed 
Mullin as its new Executive Director. Mullin brings extensive experience in technology 
leadership, entrepreneurship, and STEM education advocacy to the organization.

Mullin currently serves as Executive Director of the Baltimore Robotics Center and is a 
veteran of two software-based startups, including WhoGlue, a LinkedIn/Facebook 
competitor, and Artifact Software, a code repository platform similar to GitHub. His 
entrepreneurial experience provides valuable insight into the rapidly evolving technology 
landscape that LET'S GO's participants will enter.

LET’S GO Board Chair, Bob Kavetsky remarked, “The LET’S GO board is excited to 
announce our selection of Ed Mullin as our new Executive Director. Ed brings a wealth 
of experience in the world of STEM and has built a network of colleagues and 
collaborators that we are excited about connecting with as well.”

Beyond his startup experience, Mullin has served on various technology councils, digital 
equity initiatives, and STEM education working groups, demonstrating his commitment 
to expanding access to technology education and career opportunities.

Mullin shared, “The Executive Director position at LET’S GO is a 'dream job’ for me in 
that it leverages my operational and tech experience and my passion for assisting youth 
pursuing STEM careers.”

Mullin holds both a Bachelor of Science and Master of Science degrees from Loyola 
University Maryland and has led software development and information technology 
projects at numerous Maryland firms, including UPS-Roadnet, Becton Dickinson, CMSI, 



PHH-Element, Catalyst Research, SMC-SAIC, LCG Technologies, Hartman Executive 
Advisors, Mind Over Machines, and SC&H Group.

Mullin further noted, “I have admired LET’S GO’s mission and staff for years.  I look 
forward to joining the team.”

When not leading technology initiatives, Mullin enjoys life on his farm in northern 
Baltimore County, where he lives with his wife, Suzanne. The couple raises goats and 
chickens while also building robots and off-road vehicles. Mullin has five children and 
two grandchildren.

Mullin began his role on June 16, 2025, and will oversee all aspects of LET'S GO's 
operations and strategic direction.

About LET'S GO

Headquartered in Baltimore city, LET'S GO is a nonprofit organization empowering 
young people through technology education, career readiness programs, and 
mentorship opportunities. The organization provides hands-on learning experiences in 
STEM fields, preparing students for careers in technology, engineering, and innovation. 
LET'S GO creates pathways for underrepresented youth to access high-quality 
technology education and career opportunities through partnerships with local schools, 
community organizations, and industry leaders. The organization is committed to 
closing the digital divide and ensuring that all young people have the tools and support 
they need to thrive in the 21st-century economy in Anne Arundel County, Baltimore, and 
Washington, D.C. 

For more information about LET'S GO and its programs, visit www.letsgowithstem.org 
or contact info@letsgowithstem.org
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